Board of Selectmen Meeting: William Belden Training Room Chairman:

Selectman Brian Moriarty

February 13, 2020 @ 3:45pm Approved: March 16, 2020

Present: Selectmen Brian Moriarty, Edmund Jaworski, Diana Szynal and Marlene Michonski, Town Administrator

Selectman Moriarty opened the meeting at 3:47pm.

Announcements -

Selectman Moriarty said it is a great day for Hatfield and the Flaherty family. He said the Board needs to approve employment agreement for Mr. Flaherty. Selectman Jaworski moved to approve the contract as discussed with Mr. Flaherty. Selectman Moriarty seconded. Selectman Jaworski and Selectman Moriarty voted in favor. Selectman Szynal abstained. The motion carried to approve the contract for Robert Flaherty.

Selectman Moriarty said that the Board would take up a vote on behalf of the Town Clerk regarding the Presidential Primary warrant.

Selectman Szynal moved to approve the warrant for the Presidential Primary on March 2, 2020. Selectman Jaworski seconded the motion. All voting in favor, the motion was approved. Police Chief Dekoshak will post the warrant.

Selectman Moriarty then turned over the swearing in of Mr. Flaherty as Hatfield Fire Chief, to Town Clerk, Lydia Szych. The new chief accepted the oath and was congratulated by the Board of Selectmen.

Selectman Szynal moved to adjourn. Selectman Jaworski seconded. The motion was approved. The meeting ended at 3:55pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Ki J. Eno Executive Assistant